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Happy Tuesday, 

 

I write in opposition to HB3075. This bill only adds difficulty to law-abiding citizens. 

This bill in no ways stops or prevents any sort of criminal activity.  

 

We all know the 'pandemic' already took a large toll on small businesses due to Kate 

Brown's policies and regulations. This bill is also a small business killer.  

 

I think everyone should have the opportunity to arm themselves in Oregon. This law 

and others infringe our second amendment rights. If passed, I hope the Supreme 

Court oversees this law and quickly, declares it unconstitutional.  

 

Shame on Oregon politicians for attempting to take away our rights. 


